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Fish Ladder Groundbreaking Ceremony – April 23 
 

 
 
The Alameda County Water District invites you to a groundbreaking ceremony for the Rubber Dam No. 3 
Fishway Construction Project in lower Alameda Creek, on Monday, April 23, from 10-11 am. 
 
Celebrate with the ACWD as they break ground on this monumental fish passage project – the first of two 
fish ladders that will provide routes for threatened steelhead trout and other fish that make their way up 
Alameda Creek for spawning. 
 
Event parking: End of Vallejo Street at Alameda Creek.  
Parking coordinates: 37.573826, -121.971741 
 
Directions to ACWD’s Rubber Dam No. 3 Fishway Construction Groundbreaking Event 
 
Please RSVP to: PublicAffairs@acwd.com 
 
Visit www.acwd.org/Fishway for project information 
 
 

Sunol Wildflower Festival - April 8 
 



 
 
The annual Sunol Wildflower Festival will be held in Sunol Regional Wilderness on Sunday, April 8, 
from 10 am to 4 pm, at the Old Green Barn Visitor Center. 
 
The hills are bursting with colors as we celebrate the spring season. Hikes throughout the park get 
people into the blooms, while games, crafts, and activities offer something for everyone on the valley 
floor. Come check out the Alameda Creek Alliance table at the festival. 
 
Free event, no registration needed. $5 (cash only) parking fee applies to get into the park. 
Carpooling encouraged. Offsite parking with shuttle will be provided. More info here or call the 
EBRPD at (510) 544-3249. 
 
 

Alameda Creek in the News 
 
Bay Area Counties Get Funding To Benefit Fish and Wildlife 
San Francisco Chronicle - March 24, 2018 
 
ACWD Awarded $6.1M in Grant Funding Projects to Help Restore Steelhead in Alameda Creek 
Alameda County Water District press release - – March 23, 2018 
 
Wildlife Conservation Board Funds Stream Flow Enhancement Projects 
CA Dept. of Fish & Wildlife press release – March 22, 2018 
 
 
The Alameda Creek Alliance is a non-profit community watershed protection group. Please 
support our efforts by becoming a member 


